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Hello Jason - 
I have received approval from Jenn Bartlett at the SFMO to use a UL300a hood for my hostel kitchen (33 Hampshire
Street).  I am greatly relieved.  
 
So now my next question is - 
 
Do I have to file a separate licensing application for the hood?   I looked at some of the city documents and it seems that
it is only necessary when having to meet the NFPA 96 guidelines.
 
Do I have further permits or applications that I must take care of for my UL300a compliant hood?
 
Please let me know - 
Thank you,
Heather Loeber
908-591-1166 
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